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19th May 2025 

Dear Families of Choir,  

 

We are delighted to let you know that the KS2 Choir will be performing at the Kingston Schools 

Singing Festival 2025, which will take place at the Rose Theatre on Wednesday 18th June. The 

theme of this year’s festival is Our Beautiful World, and we are very excited to be part of this 

wonderful event once again.  

The concert will begin at 4.15pm and will finish at approximately 5.45pm. Children will have lunch 

at school as usual, and we will then walk to the Rose Theatre to arrive by 1.30pm for the 

afternoon rehearsal. All children should wear full school uniform with sensible walking shoes (no 

trainers, please), and bring a refillable water bottle and a healthy snack to have after the 

rehearsal. 

Please note that all children will need to be collected from the Rose Theatre after the concert. 

We will not be returning to school. More details about the exact collection point will be confirmed 

at the end of the concert, but this is usually either the front or side entrance.  

Please go to ParentPay to consent for your child to attend. There is no cost for this event, but 

tickets for the performance are now available to purchase from the Rose Theatre website. Please 

book asap to avoid disappointment.  

https://www.rosetheatre.org/whats-on/390//kingston-music-service-primary-singing-festival-

2025-our-beautiful-world 

We would also greatly appreciate support from parent helpers to walk with us to the theatre and 

support during the rehearsals. If you hold a DBS and are available to accompany the group, please 

let us know in ParentPay. You will be required from 1pm- 5.45pm. Parent helpers may sit with the 

choir downstairs during the performance, or, if they prefer, they are welcome to purchase tickets 

and sit in the audience. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to sharing this exciting musical experience 

with you and celebrating our children’s hard work. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mr Thomas  

Music Teacher 
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